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To: The Presidents of all National Volleyball Federations

cc: CEV Board of Administration

Luxembourg, 18th December 2014

Re.: FIVB Rules and Regulations Updates - CEV Competitions Implementation

Dear President,

As you will be aware, a number of amendments and updates were passed by the FIVB 
Congress, held in Cagliari, Italy back in November.

The CEV Board of Administration have decided that implementation of all of the changes made 
at the above mentioned FIVB congress to the Official Rules will be implemented into CEV 
Volleyball and Beach Volleyball competitions from 1st May 2015.

Until that time, all CEV competitions will run using the rules and regulations currently in force.

If you require any further clarification on this matter please contact the CEV Office.

Yours sincerely,

André MEYER Thorsten ENDRES
CEV President CEV Administrative Director
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